
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

Safety around power plants and power lines 
 
Start Date: June 19, 2017 
End Date:  August 31, 2017 
Nunavut              45 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to remind Nunavummiut to follow these 
steps to avoid serious injuries or death and to stay safe around power plants and 
power lines: 
 

 Stay away from power plants. 

 Stay away from broken or fallen power lines. 

 Never fly a kite near overhead power lines or power plants. Choose a flying 
site in an open space away from roads and airport runways. 

 
To report a power related emergency, call QEC’s 24-hour emergency number at 
867-222-3807. 
 
QEC would like to thank Nunavummiut for their continued cooperation in keeping 
children away from power plants and power lines.  
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